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Submission of communication in opposition from Hogan Law Office representing 3101
Ingersoll, L.L.C. for Self-Supported Municipal Improvement District.
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RE: Ingersoll Avenue SSMID

Dear Ms. Rauh:

This office represents 3101 Ingersoll, L.L.C. (hereinafter the “Owner”), which owns the

properties locally known as 3101 Ingersoll Avenue, Des Moines, Iowa 50312 and 608 31% Street,
Des Moines, Iowa 50312.

The Owner received a Notice of Petition and Public Hearing, dated December 19, 2006,
regarding the establishment of the proposed Ingersoll Avenue Self-Supported Municipal
Improvement District (the “SSMID”). The Owner hereby respectfully objects to the
establishment of the proposed SSMID. Although the proposed improvements may enhance the
-~ aesthetics of the proposed improvement district, the Owner believes that an increase in taxes as a

result of the SSMID will actually discourage further economic development along the Ingersoll
Avenue corridor.

Alteiﬁaﬁvely, the Owner 1'equ‘eéts'_ that LheSSl‘vﬂD,lf ' aiyprbv'e‘d; exclude the properties located at
3101 Ingersoll Avenue and 608 31% Street. These properties are located on the westernmost

edge of the proposed district and their exclusion would not substantially affect the proposed
improvements.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. -

Sincerely,

- pg¢Z Ronald L. Daniels




